
The Board of Directors’ proposal regarding possibility to invoice Board 

remuneration  

 

In connection with the Nomination Committee’s proposal for fees to the Board members, 

the Board of Directors proposes, provided that it is cost-neutral for Boliden and after a 

written agreement between Boliden and a Swedish limited liability company which is 

wholly-owned by a Board member, that board fees may be invoiced by the company 

wholly-owned by the Board member. In such case, the invoiced fee shall be increased 

with an amount corresponding to social security payments pursuant to law and value 

added tax pursuant to law. 

 
 

Stockholm, March 2016 

Boliden AB (publ) 

The Board of Directors 

 
 


